
Village of Hastings-on-Hudson 
Safety Council 

May 18, 2017 Meeting 
 

 
The Safety Council held a regular meeting on Thursday, May 18, 2017, at 7:00 
p.m. in the Conference Room of the Hastings-on-Hudson Municipal Building. 
 
Present:  Chairperson Greg Bassman, Chief of Police Anthony Visalli, 
Superintendent of Public Works Michael Gunther, Fire Chief Martin Gunther and 
Council members Stan Avedon, Robert Wilt and Mary McDonald. 
 
 
1. Council members discussed the layout of the parking spaces and signage at 

the Zinsser commuter lot.  It was agreed that a modification to the placement 
of the existing signage would be reviewed and implemented where deemed 
appropriate. 
 

2. Members discussed and agreed to a summer recess with the next meeting 
scheduled for September 21, 2017. 

 
 

Being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 

 

The next meeting of the Safety Council will be Thursday September 21, 2017. 

 


